
New Message

To: Laurel Scoresby (lscoresby@isspathfinder.org) 

From: Dave Fenne (dfenne@isspathfinder.org)

Subject: Help Ticket: U.R.S.A Potentially Compromised; Extraneous Items In Digital Storage

Dear Laurel, 

I’m writing this e-mail as a follow up to a help ticket opened by Tom Wreke, P. Eng. listing your address as the point of contact. If 
you would prefer not to receive these communications, please CC the correct party in your response to this message. If no further 
follow up messages are required, please include STOP in the subject line of your response.

U.R.S.A has been examined for any potential exploits. There does not appear to be anomalies within U.R.S.A. Upon running a 
troubleshooting and diagnostics protocol, we concluded U.R.S.A had been merely attempting to bring attention to some of the 
cameras within the cockpit that were incorrectly angled- rendering it unable to catalogue the cosmos through appropriate viewing 
ports. In alignment with it’s order to maximize storage efficiency, compressed files were produced in concerning, but benign folders. 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. The pilots will be announcing an unanticipated delay summarily, as we revert course to 
capture this crucial mapping data for the furtherance of scientific achievement. You will find that a nominal reward has been divided 
between your and Tom Wreke’s personal accounts in recognition of this report’s influence. Notes have been added in your personal 
files as well. The ISS Pathfinder relies on the collaborative efforts of professionals like you. Keep up the good work!

Kind regards,
Dave Fenne
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